
Mackenzie Valley
Review Board

Note to File
EA1112-001

Debogorski, Diamond Exploration, Drybones Bay, NT

Re: Meeting Developer to discuss EA Start Up — April 21, 2011

This note to file provides a summary of the April 20th meeting between the Developer

and Review Board Staff.

Background

On April 14, 2011 the Mackenzie Valley Land and Water Board referred the land use

permit application (MV2O11C0002) for diamond exploration operation to the Review

Board to conduct an environmental assessment.

On April 20th the Developer and staff from the Review Board -met to discuss the

proposed project and the Review Board’s process. Alex Debogorski (the Developer),

Vern Christensen, Martin Haefele, Darha Phillpot, and Nicole Spencer were in

attendance.

Meeting Summary

The developei~ provided an overview of the proposed project and land tenure. The

developer intends to drill one hole initially followed by up to ten drill holes depending

upon results. Driffing could occur in summer or winter. The group discussed the location

of the proposed project relative to other projects that have undergone EA in the

Drybones Bay area. The developer’s mineral claim was staked in 2006. A certain amount

ofwork must be done to maintain the claim.

Review Board Staff provided a general over view of Review Board’s processes. Board staff
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informed the Developer that the review Board will provide specific direction on the

process for this EA, and he will be contacted regarding next steps.

Developer’s Commitments

• To provide detailed information about the location of the proposed drill-hole.

• To provide information about archaeological studies done in the project area.

Correspondence related to this assessment should be directed to:

Darha Phillpot, Environmental Assessment Officer

Phone: (867) 766-7066

Fax: (867) 766-7074

Email: dphillpot@reviewboard.ca

Sincerely,

Environmental Assessment Officer

Mackenzie Valley Revjew Board
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